
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Please find attached to the school website the following letters; 

 

 Year 4 Butser Ancient Farm Parent Information Letter 

 Newsletter 

 Home Learning Letter 

 Dates for your Diary 

  

 

 

 

 

October Half Term  

Friday 30th Oct, Saturday 31st Oct & Sunday 1st Nov - PTFA  Halloween Pumpkin Hunt All Day 

Saturday 31st Oct - PTFA Halloween Balloon Race 

Dates for your Diary  



EMAIL ADDRESSES 

The Year group emails that were set up during lockdown for parents to email in work, are no 
longer manned.  If you would like to contact a teacher, please send an email 
to juniorinfo@shirleyschools.co.uk, marked for the attention of the class teacher.  

You can also use this email address to contact the office. 

 

REMINDERS  

We would like to remind parents to wear a mask at drop off and pick up, and if you are      
parking in the local area, to please do so considerately so you are not blocking people's     
driveways or stopping on double yellow lines. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FLU IMMUNISATIONS  

A Flu Immunisation Letter will be coming home with your child today, can you please complete 
this and return to the school office by dropping this into the blue box clearly marked outside the 
office door.   

 

PARK & STRIDE 

We can confirm that our parents can park at the M&S car park as long as you adhere to these 
rules 

1) No longer than 2 hours 

2) No return within one hour of leaving    

 

 

 
Don’t forget to look at our Community Information page also in the letters section 
for what’s happening in Southampton. 

https://www.shirleyjuniorschool.org/page/?
title=Community+Information&pid=115 

 

 

 

 

 

 Information on Parents Evening  

 Year Group Virtual Curriculum Evenings 

Coming Soon  

Please remember to be considerate of others when lining up in the queue 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 
PARENT FORUM  
Thank you to everyone who provided feedback and attended the parent forum this week. There 
was a great deal to cover and minutes will be circulated once finalised. There will be an oppor-
tunity to feedback every half term so that any problems or praise can be more timely. Huge 
thanks to both Rachel Holloway and Mrs Tearle for the hours of work that went into preparing 
for the forum. 
 
 

PTFA AGM 
Thanks also to everyone who attended the AGM. We will circulate the minutes of this once final-
ised too. Your PTFA team remains the same for this year: 

 
Co-chairs - Jen Bleeck and Nicola Howarth 
Treasurer - Amanda Webb 
Secretary - Sarah Crookall 

 
We are all stepping down at the end of this school year, not because of any problems, we just 
feel it is time to give a new team a chance to inject some new ideas into fundraising and ways to 
support our school community. If you are interested in taking over next September, please let us 
know. You are very welcome to shadow us during this year so that you are then ready to take 
the reins in September.  

Just email pta@shirleyschools.co.uk or chat to /message any of us. 

 

PTFA  


